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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PR OTECTlON AGENCY 
REGION io HANFORD PROJECT OFFICE 

71:'.! sw,rr DOULEVARD, SUITE� 

RICHLAND, WASHINGTON 99352 

May 10, 1995 

Julie Erickson, Director 
River �ites Restoration Division 
U.S. Department of Energy 
P.U. BOX 550, H4-83 

Richland, Washington 99352 

00411 J 

Re: 100-BC-l Demonstration Project Expedit�d Respon�a Action 
Proposal 

Dear Ms. Erickson: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the 
Washington State OepartraAnt of Ecology (Ecolo9Y) have reviewed 
drafts of the 100-BC-l Demonstration Project EXpedited Response 
Action proposal and r.oncu.r with thic proposal. The EPA 4nd 
Ecology recommend the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE} prepare the 
document for immediate relaase for Q 30-d�y public �omment. 

The EPA �nd Ecology recommend beginning the pi..blic comment 
on May 15, 1995 and continue through June 15, 1995. This will 
enable an action momorandwn to be in pl�ce by July l, 199�. 

Tf you have any quc:;;tions or conceru:::;, please contact Mr. 
Dennis Faulk in the EPA office at (509) 376-8631 or Mr. Ted 
m,nley in th9 Ecology office at (509) 7:36-3012. 

�l.,j�� Douglas,,1R. Sherwood 
HanforGYProj��t Manager 
u.-s. Environmental 

Prote�clon Agency 

Sincerely, 

5-h--��-A�J_ 
Steve Alexander 
Section Manager 
washinqton state 

Department of Ecology 

�c: Nancy werde!, DOE 
Ted Wooley, Ecology 
Administ=ative Record (100-BC-l Qpe�a�le Uni�) 
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